
From: charles otte
To: Kourtney Romine
Subject: To: Idaho Department of Lands - Attention Mick Thomas
Date: Wednesday, August 05, 2020 11:10:01 AM

Re: Docket No. CC-2020-OGR-01-002 Spacing Application & Drilling Application for
Barlow 2-14 Well.

Dear Sir;

I am opposed to approval of the above mentioned spacing application and to the approval of
any further drilling permits in the towns of Fruitland and Payette based on the use of forced
pooling regulations to obtain leases.  It is my belief that forced pooling regulations are in
violation of personal property rights and will be determined to be illegal by future court
rulings.

My opposition to further drilling in proximity to the existing  Barlow well is also based on
environmental risks to the Payette river and the city of Fruitland water supply.

Thank you for considering my objection to this spacing application and to further drilling in
the cities of Fruitland and Payette. 

Sincerely,

Charles Otte
1208 Jessica Ave
Fruitland, ID  83619
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